
BEFORE THE HEARING EXAMINER 
CITY OF SEATTLE 

    
In the Matter of the Appeal of 
Hearing Examiner Files: 
       MUP-15-022(W) 
NEIGHBORS ENCOURAGING     S-15-003 
REASONABLE DEVELOPMENT 
       (DPD Files 3014342 and 3015697 
From a Decision and Interpretation issued  Interpretation No. 13-005) 
by the Director, Department of Planning 
and Development APPELLANT’S REQUEST FOR TIME EXTENSION  
        
 
Hearing Examiner Tanner: 
 
Due to the recusal of Pro Tem Hearing Examiner Klockars, and your expected ruling on the pending 
motions during the week of October 19, 2015, Neighbors Encouraging Reasonable Development 
(“NERD”) respectfully requests a time extension for all dates previously agreed to by the parties at the 
Prehearing Conference on September 18, 2015. 
 
Under the original timeline, the parties had expected Pro Tem Hearing Examiner Klockars to rule on the 
motions by October 8, 2015. 
 
Given that the updated expected ruling may be up to two weeks later than the original timeline, NERD 
requests that all deadlines be pushed back a minimum of two weeks accordingly. 
 
In addition, both the Applicant and Department of Planning and Development have yet to provide a 
single item related to our Request for Documents, dated August 21, 2015.  NERD believes additional 
documents will be requested, based upon our review of the initial request documents, yet to be 
provided. 
 
Therefore, the following upcoming deadlines would be updated as follows: 
 
October 27: Appellant shall notify DPD and Applicant as to any changes in its request for production and 
to the previously filed witness list, if any. 
November 3: Responses to requests for production shall be provided and 
Respondents' witness lists shall be filed and served. 
November 19: Hearing 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Chuck Burkhalter Jr. 
On behalf of NERD 
Dated this 12th day of October, 2015, at Seattle, Washington 
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